
 

 

 

Dear parents, carers and staff, 

As you are aware Mrs Wilbraham-Jones will be stepping down as Headteacher of Windsor Park CE Middle School on 31 

May 2025. 

Mrs Wilbraham-Jones has dedicated an incredible 22 years to the school, serving as Headteacher since January 2018. Her 

unwavering commitment, passion, and leadership have had a profound impact on the pupils, staff, and wider community. 

Over the years, she has helped shape the futures of so many young people, ensuring they leave Windsor Park with 

confidence, ambition, and strong values. This is a truly remarkable achievement, and we extend our heartfelt gratitude for 

her many years of service. 

While she will be greatly missed, we wish her every success in the next stage of her journey. Her legacy will undoubtedly 

continue to inspire those who follow in her footsteps. 

I want to reassure you that I am working closely with Trustees and Local Governors to find the right person to lead 

Windsor Park into its next chapter. The recruitment process is underway, and we will keep you informed once an 

appointment has been made. 

In the meantime, we know that Mrs Wilbraham-Jones and the dedicated staff at Windsor Park will continue to provide 

stability, excellence, and care for all pupils as we transition to new leadership. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Kerry Rochester 

CEO 


